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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE      June 8, 2022 
 

 

ROSANNE CASH CONCERT RESCHEDULED AGAIN TO JULY 17 

 

ST. LOUIS - The Rosanne Cash concert previously rescheduled for Monday, June 13 at The Sheldon has 

been rescheduled once again to Sunday, July 17, 2022 at 8 p.m. 

 

Please see the following message from Rosanne: 

 

“I deeply regret that I must postpone my concerts in St. Louis and Lawrence again. 

 

Unfortunately, I contracted Covid while on tour in early May, and this latest variant has affected my vocal 

cords. Despite vocal rest and other attempts at recovering quickly, I just received doctor’s orders not to 

sing until this is resolved, in order to avoid further damage to my voice. The good news is that I am 

expected to make a full recovery. Thank you for your understanding in these very uncertain times, and I 

look forward to seeing you again very soon.” 

 

Subscribers and single ticket buyers will be contacted with their options for retaining or refunding 

their tickets.  

 

For more information, please call 314.533.9900 or e-mail marketing@thesheldon.org.  
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